
September 6th 2016 

 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

PRICE INCREASE ON ALL ROOFING PANELS 
 
 

 

 

Dear customers,  

 

MSL hereby notifies you that effective October 6th 2016, there will be a 6% price increase on 

all roofing products. 

 

This increase is due to further cost increases in our raw materials. 

 

All orders shipped on or after October 6th 2016 will be subject to this increase. An updated 

price list will be provided to you shortly. We reserve the right to limit quantities. 

 

For further information, please don’t hesitate to contact your sales representative at 1-800-

651-4279.  

 

Thank you for your understanding, your trust and your continued support.  

 

 

Sincerely. 

 

 

 

MSL Management 


